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Rozdolski, Mikki

From: Robert F. Lewis, Esquire [Robert.Lewis@gray-robinson.com]
Sent:  Wednesday, August 04, 2010 3:11 PM

To: Rozdolski, Mikki

Cc: Marilyn Coizeau

Subject: RE: ADD2010-00062 - Hyatt Place Estero

Mikki, | hope all is well. Please note that the seating plan is the same as the plan submitted for ADD2008-00092.

Thanks again for your all of your help and assistance in this regard.

Robert F. Lewis, Esquire
Executive Shareholder of Southeast Florida

GrayRobinson, P.A.

1221 Brickell Avenue, Suite 1600

Miami, Florida 33131

Main: 305-416-6880 | Fax: 305-416-6887
Direct: 305-913-0349

GRAY | ROBINSON

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

This e-mail is intended only for the individual(s) or entity(s) named within the message. This e-mail might contain legally privileged and confidential
information. If you properly received this e-mail as a client or retained expert, please hold it in confidence to protect the attorney-client or work product
privileges. Should the intended recipient forward or disclose this message to another person or party, that action could constitute a waiver of the
attorney-client privilege. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you
are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is prohibited by the sender and to do so might
constitute a violation of the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. section 2510-2521. if this communication was received in error we
apologize for the intrusion. Please notify us by reply e-mail and delete the original message without reading same. Nothing in this e-mail message
shall, in and of itself, create an attorney-client relationship with the sender.

Disclaimer under Circular 230: Any statements regarding tax matters made herein, including any attachments, are not formal tax opinions by this firm,
cannot be relied upon or used by any person to avoid tax penalties, and are not intended to be used or referred to in any marketing or promotional

materials.

From: Rozdolski, Mikki [mailto:MRozdolski@leegov.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 04, 2010 10:43 AM

To: Robert F. Lewis, Esquire

Subject: Re: ADD2010-00062 - Hyatt Place Estero

Hi Mr. Lewis,

| am reviewing the application for the 4COP S license at Hyatt Place Estero. The application included the first
floor plan for the interior of the hotel, but does not show tables and chairs. Is the seating plan the same as the
plan submitted for ADD2008-00092 (for the 2COP license) — with a seating capacity for 58 people? If so, can |
use the first floor plan approved by ADD2008-00092 for the current application?

Please advise so that | can continue with the review.

Thank youl!

Mikki

Mikki Rozdolski
Department of Community Development

8/4/2010




